
Vaping 
 
 
“Belfast faces a growing problem of vaping by children and young adults.  These products are 
addictive, damaging to health and often contain illegal substances. 
 
The legislation covering their sale is inadequate.  While it is illegal to sell them to under 18s 
there is no registration of retailers, no restriction on the display of the products and no 
resources to identify illegal and harmful additives.  
 
Some disposable vapes are designed to be attractive to children and many are discarded in 
the street posing an environmental and health risk. 
 
In the face of a developing public health crisis this Council will convene a working group with 
other stakeholders, including the Department of Health, the Public Health Agency and the 
PSNI to consider measures to strengthen current legislation and enforcement, including the 
consideration of a ban on the sale of disposable vapes. 
 
Furthermore, the Council will ban the use of vapes by under 18s in all its sites and premises.” 
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